McClenagan, Laura

From: Robert May <imrmay@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 07, 2021 12:23 PM
To: Ford, John; Alberts, Chris; Planning Clerk
Cc: Bryan Harple

Subject: Special Permit Application PLN-12961-SP

Dear Director Ford and Mr. Alberts,

This letter is in reference to the pending Special Permit for parcel # 223-091-003, Aldebaran’s Gaze, LLC, coming before you
soon. The owner, Bryan Harpel, is my neighbor and a person of high integrity. | am writing to support this application.

Bryan is an asset to our community and | hope you will approve his application.
Gratefully,

Robert May
+1-415-710-5000 mobile/SMS



